

To:

Projectleider Adreskwaliteit Registratie en postcode

Per email:

Ref: 400/24

St. Eustatius, August 27, 2024

Subject: Proposal Postal code series for Caribbean Netherlands

Dear Mr. Marco,

By means of this letter the council would like to respond to the letter received pertaining to the variants proposed for the postal code. Seeing the advice of the ministry and the explanation of the 3 different variants the council agrees with the proposed series 2 that involves the choice of the postal code series 0000AA-0999ZZ for the Caribbean Netherlands which allows to have a postal code system of 4 digits. One space and 2 letters. Based on research, this variant fits within the system of European Netherlands. It has little impact on the ICT systems of PostNL and government organizations. This series also gives sufficient space for future growth.

We appreciate all efforts in the trajectory of digitalisation and would very much like to be involved in the next stages of implementation.

We hope to have informed you sufficiently,

